
 

 

Hrough  

DATES 
Tuesday 4th July: Treetops Sports  10.00 

Governors’ Surgery 3.00 – 3.30pm 
Wednesday 5th July: Year Six Leavers’ Service at  

Chester Cathedral 
Sports Day – from 1.30pm 

Sunday 9th July: Car Boot Sale 11.00 – 2.00 
Monday 10th July: Deanery Sports at THS  4.00 – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 11th July: Treetops New Starter Event – 
Prince/Princesses 10.00am 

Classes Three/Four production  2.15pm 
Thursday 13th July: Classes Three/Four production  6.30pm 

Friday 14th July: End of term disco and BBQ 
Friday 21st July: Leavers’ Service in church 9.15am followed 

by Leavers’ Coffee Morning 

SCHOOL CLOSES 
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The end of term is fast approaching and there are many 
events and activities going on.   
 
Year Six children who are going on to attend Tarporley 
High School, had a great few days with us last week, 
meeting their new tutors and the groups that they will be 
part of in September.  We had many comments about 
how polite and well-mannered our children were, which 
was lovely to hear. 
 
We shall keep our fingers crossed for fine weather for the 
Sports Days this week, and parents are, as usual, 
welcome to come along and spectate. 
                                                                  Paul Hudson       
                                                                                Head teacher 

Year Three / Four tennis:  
The children did themselves proud at 
the tennis tournament at THS, and 
came a very creditable third.  They 
enjoyed the experience, and shared it 
with us in assembly on Friday. 

 

 

PARENTPAY: As we approach the 

end of term, please ensure that you 
have cleared your accounts so that 
there is nothing owed.  Chasing 
outstanding accounts takes up a lot of 
time and effort, so your co-operation 
would be much appreciated. 

PTA SUMMER FAIR: The sun came 

out just in time on Saturday, and the 
afternoon was fantastic. So many people 
came to support the event, and we are 
very grateful to all those who helped to 
organise it, particularly Jo and Fran.  At 
the moment, it looks like it has raised a 
phenomenal amount – well over £2,000, 
although the exact figure is not yet 
available. 

 

 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT: Well 

done to all those who took part in the 
Tirley Garth Football Tournament on 
Saturday.  They played their best, and 
made a great effort to work as a team. 
Thank you also to the parents who 
went along to support them. 

 

 


